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Sheriff Tim Soignet, Terrebonne Parish Sheriff’s Office  

Thank you for the opportunity to discuss the difficulties and challenges we are dealing with due 

to the rising fuel cost.  I have over 300 hundred sworn police officers.  Our concern is the fuel 
cost and increases.  Last fiscal year July 2020 to June 2021 $433,919.14 This fiscal year July 2021 
to June 2022 $774,770 to date we are still in this fiscal year.  The cost has nearly doubled.  We 

had hurricane Ida this fiscal year so we were able to look at cost taking Hurricane Ida out of the 
figures by looking at 8 months in each fiscal year November 2020 to June 2021 $297,099 and 
from November 2022 to June 2022 $486,092 with the fiscal year not completed we will break 
over $200,000 for the last 8 months.     

School Security SRO  

 We’re looking at more school security, but it has become very challenging for us with the 
increases from fuel costs.  We are trying to work with Parish Government and the School Board, 

but, unfortunately, everyone is suffering from these increases, making it very difficult to fund 
SRO in all of our schools.  We are looking at Grants or any other assistance to help fund our 
school security.  Rising Fuel Costs and its impact on our community.   Thank you for your time 

and I look forward to your questions and shared concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


